
From: Mia Otokiak
To: jreimink@psu.edu
Cc: nirb info
Subject: NIRB 21YN043: Clarification
Date: January 26, 2022 11:46:51 AM

Good morning Jesse,
 
My name is Mia Otokiak and I am the Junior Technical Advisor assigned to your NIRB Screening File
Number 21YN043.
 
After reviewing your project materials I just have a couple clarification questions before moving
forward in the Screening process.
 

1. In the NIRB Application it is stated that the project will be between 8-10 days and in the
Project Description it is stated that the project will be between 12-15 days. Can you please
clarify exactly how many days the project will be?

2. Can you please confirm that you will be doing day trips from the Tree River Lodge and/or
Kugluktuk and not camping at the Lodge for the life of the project?

 
Once I have this information we can move forward in the Screening process.
 
Please be advised to cc info@nirb.ca in all future correspondence.
 
Thank you for taking the time!
 
Best regards,
 

Mia Otokiak
Junior Technical Advisor
Nunavut Impact Review Board
P.O Box 1360 (29 Mitik)
Cambridge Bay, Nunavut X0B 0C0
Ph.: (867)-983-4622 Fax: (867)-983-2594
Email: motokiak@nirb.ca
Web: www.nirb.ca Toll Free: 1-866-233-3033
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